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From: Clint Boehler   
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 4:36 PM
To: Public Rules <Public.Rules@SOS.STATE.CO.US>
Subject: Suggestions regarding identification changes for Notaries.
 
After reading the new change, I remembered something I read that said comments would be
received up to the final date.  Here goes.
 
1.  24-21-504(2) CRS:  Family Connections
 
This piece is very redundant.  The second section says same thing as the first one, just more
specific on spousal type connections.  Part two should be dropped in the interest of simplicity.
 
2.  24-21-507(2) CRS:  Suitable identification
 
Again this is pretty redundant.  Mentions a photo only once.  With most contracts and other
documents of specific identification, at least one of the primary presented identification must
include a photo. The photo can be supported by other documents, but there has to be a photo. I
think this does bear as it is related to a relationship to legal documents. 
 
Thanks. Clint Boehler,
               A Huerfano County Notary




